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Coming up… 

 Tuesday 11 December - End of Year Concert 6pm 

 Wednesday 12 December - Reports home 

 Thursday 13 December - Final day for students, 
FREE DRESS DAY/WATER PLAY  

Presentation Night-TONIGHT! 

Our 2018 Year 6 Graduation & End of Year Presentation Night 

will be held at the   Tammin Town Hall tonight, Tuesday 11   

December commencing at 6PM sharp. A great night of celebra-

tion for the whole community.  The Tammin P & C Association 

will host a get-together in the Lesser Hall at the conclusion of 

the concert. Everyone is welcome, please bring a plate of     

supper to share.   

Students are asked to arrive at the hall by 5:45PM. 

P & C Association 

The Tammin P & C Association will have fundraising bags on sale 

tonight for $5.00. 

Thank you to Nat James and Amanda York, who vacate their positions on 

the P & C. Your contributions have been appreciated. Welcome to Glen 

Bradley (President) and Lee Constantine (Treasurer). Due to the late 

change over with committee members there will not be a P & C         

presentation tonight.   



On Tuesday night the Year 6 graduands, parents, caregivers and staff enjoyed the 
2018 Year 6 Graduation dinner organised by the Tammin P & C Association   
Graduation Committee. The lessor hall was beautifully transformed into 
‘HOLLYWOOD’ with a walk of fame and all the glitter and sparkle you would       
expect!  On the menu, served by ex-students of Tammin Primary School, was a   
variety of delicious entrees, mains and desserts kindly made and donated by      
parents and school staff.  Everything was delicious!  The graduation cake was 
made by Tanya Nicholls and was amazing! Everyone enjoyed a photo slide show 
of the graduating students from birth through until graduation.  Students received 
their graduation gift from the school, a bear or ball for signing by the staff and their 
school friends.  A lovely keepsake for them all.  

Sincere thanks to the organising committee for a fantastic, successful celebration, 
thoroughly enjoyed by everyone who attended. Such a fine send off for our ‘stars’.  

Congratulations Graduands, we wish you all the very best.  





VAC-SWIM 

Vac swim late enrolments and stage changes will be taken at the Kellerberrin Pool on     

Friday 14th December at 3 pm.  The lessons will be 45 minutes and run from Saturday 15th 

December to Friday 21st December (7 days).  

Cost is $13.00 for 1 child 

             $35.00 for 3 or more 

 

I will also attempt to run a Bronze Medallion course on Friday 14th Dec 8am to 3pm and 

Saturday 15th Dec and Sunday 16th Dec 1.30pm to 4pm,  you must be 13 years old and 

over and this course is subject to numbers. 

I will be holding Bronze Medallion requalification courses on Saturday 15th December and 

Sunday 16th December from 1.30pm subject to numbers. 

 

Any enquiries on any of these please give me a call on 0408057550 or email 

donandchar@activ8.net.au. 

 

Regards 

Char Thomson 

Centre Supervisor 

 

Farewell & Happy holidays! 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a very safe 
and happy holiday break.  We wish all the students, staff and families 
leaving us in 2018 the very best and hope you take with you fond 
memories of Tammin Primary School.   
 
School resumes for students in 2019 on Monday 4 February.   
The school office will re-open on  Tuesday 29 January 2019.  
 


